
Comment from Jeff Peters 

It is time to delete the requirement for side rear view mirrors on vehicles. The use of rear-facing 
cameras will be far more efficient in terms of aerodynamics. Cost reduction for replacing a camera 
versus a broken mirror will be large. The looks and styling will increase and the technology is 
advancing far beyond what a simple mirror can achieve. 
 
Please remove the requirement for rear-facing side mirrors on vehicles. 
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